
 

 

 

 

 

              2024 Charity Golf Tournament 
 

Sponsored by: 
 

Kiwanis Club of Penfield-Perinton Foundation 
Town of Penfield Staff Volunteers 

Penfield Rotary 
 

Dear Friends and Supporters, 

 

On Monday, June 17, 2024, the Kiwanis Club of Penfield-Perinton Foundation, the Town of Penfield 

Staff Volunteers, and Penfield Rotary will host our 32nd Annual Charity Golf Tournament at Shadow 

Lake Golf Club. Funds raised through this tournament are donated to local organizations that provide 

critical services to the residents of our community. Proceeds from previous tournaments have benefited 

the Golisano Children's Hospital at Strong, Mary Cariola, Penfield High School's Don Mack Scholarship 

Fund, Penfield Shepherd Home, Bethany House, Villa of Hope, Scouts, Penfield Little League, and local 

food pantries, and many more. 

 

We are also pleased to announce that Linda Kohl, former Penfield Town Board member and past Rotary 

District Governor, will serve as the 2024 Honorary Chairperson! We appreciate Linda's time and 

contributions to this year's event. Her service to our community continues, and we hope you will join her. 

  

The golf tournament's success and its ability to contribute meaningful charitable donations will depend on 

participation from organizations and individuals like you! You can support this event in many ways, as 

outlined in the attached tournament brochure. This tournament is a unique partnership of community-

based service organizations and local government employees, all coming together to support local non-

profit and community service providers.  

 

The Charity Golf Tournament is a fun community event. We hope you and/or your organization can 

participate in the event as tournament players, sponsors, and/or donation contributors. Donations for this 

event are made to the Kiwanis Club of Penfield-Perinton Foundation, Inc., which is a registered 501(c)3 

non-profit organization. As an important reminder, your donations to this event are tax-deductible, 

and 100% of the proceeds generated are returned to our community. 

 

The fun-filled day will end with a dinner, which includes a raffle of donated gifts from local businesses 

and vendors. Your donation of a gift certificate, service, or product adds to the excitement of the 

tournament and provides an excellent opportunity to promote your business. Cash donations are also 

acceptable to help us raise funds for the designated charitable organizations. 

 

We thank you in advance for any level of support and participation you can provide. Please feel free to 

follow this event on Facebook @PenfieldGolfTournament for updates and more details. If you wish to 

contact any of the tournament organizers, their phone numbers and email addresses are listed in the 

brochure.  

 

We hope to see you on June 17th!   

 

Jeff Leenhouts 

Town Supervisor 

Town of Penfield 

John Treahy 

President 

Penfield-Perinton Kiwanis 

Laurie Dietrich 

President 

Penfield Rotary 


